Proposed Plan For The Eradication
Of Invasive Iguanas

Location:
City Of Coral Gables



Dear Mayor,

We wanted to bring attention to an issue that has been impacting the community and
costing the City of Coral Gables thousands of dollars in damages every year - the
presence of iguanas.

Iguanas have become a significant problem within the city’s municipality, causing a
range of negative impacts on our ecosystem, native species, homeowners, and even
posing potential health risks. The damages caused by these invasive species should be
addressed to avoid further infestation.

Firstly, it is crucial to highlight the environmental consequences that result from the
presence of iguanas. They feed on and destroy vegetation, disrupting the delicate
balance of our ecosystem. This can have long-term effects on the biodiversity of our city
and the overall health of our local environment.

Additionally, the proliferation of iguanas can cause significant damage to public and
private properties, affecting homeowners' landscaping, gardens, and even structural
elements. This leads to increased maintenance costs and reduced property values,
which negatively impact the community as a whole.

Furthermore, these reptiles pose health risks to residents. Iguanas carry parasites,
bacteria, and even salmonella. Their droppings can contaminate water sources, posing
a potential threat to public health. By addressing this issue, we can improve the overall
well-being and safety of our citizens.

Fortunately, our company specializes in controlling and eliminating infestations of
iguanas using a variety of highly effective methods. We have a team of trained
professionals who are experienced in safely and efficiently managing these invasive
species.

We propose collaborating with the City of Coral Gables to implement a comprehensive
and proactive iguana management program. By employing our expertise and
techniques, we can effectively reduce the iguana population and prevent further
damages to our environment, private properties, and overall community well-being. Our
methods prioritize humane and environmentally friendly practices to achieve a
sustainable solution.

We believe that by taking immediate action and addressing the iguana problem head-
on, we can mitigate the negative impacts while preserving the beauty and integrity of
your wonderful city. | would appreciate the opportunity to provide a proposal after
meeting With Parks & Recreation director to concentrate on the infested common areas
in the city. Together, we can devise a plan to combat the iguana issue and protect our
community from further harm. Please let me know if there is a convenient time for us to
connect.
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Services

Multi Trapping Noose Night Time Removal

Burrow Endoscopy Emergency Removals




